
 

                         

November 5, 2024 

To        Board of Education (Public Meeting)  

From Sean Nosek, Superintendent/CEO  

Re Motion  

 
BACKGROUND: 
 
Trustee Mike Rauch submitted the following Motion at the October 22, 2024 Public Board Meeting:  
  
THAT the Board of Education approve asking staff to investigate and report to the Board on the benefits and 
drawbacks of the K-9 proficiency scale with respect to student achievement and that staff bring suggestions 
on how the proficiency scale could be supplemented to enhance parent understanding and student 
achievement.  
 
 
 
 

 
 


